
Notes from the President…

Hello, BSC members!
Unfortunately, this is another president’s letter with not much to 
report! Any other year, we would be praising the SOS parade float         

c committee for another well deserved win - CANCELLED. We’d all be 
glowing from our parade float after-party that had been held at our 

favorite spot, the OD Arcade – CANCELLED.  I would be talking up the summer 
workshop that lies just around the corner, and how much fun we expect to have -
CANCELLED.  2020 had other ideas, and here we are, very thankful to be alive and 
healthy!

As North Carolina entered phase 2 of COVID restrictions, bars and nightclubs remain 
closed until June 26, unless other factors influence a change of plans. I’m staying in 
touch with Sharon Hall for any word on when Rack & Rolls might open.  And when they 
do, we can expect them to operate at reduced capacity in order to safe-distance and 
limit exposure.  I pray that all of this can happen as soon as safely possible with no 
negative consequences!

Your board of directors plans to meet on June 1st to assess the ‘state of the club’ and 
what activities and business lies ahead.  We have much to discuss, including Fall 
Migration, the possibility of a fall parade, and all other duties that had to be set aside 
for safety’s sake.  I hope that means that an actual BSC business meeting will not be far 
behind!  Of course we need your input on important decisions still to be made until the 
end of 2020 – like our country, we need to get back to work!
On the subject of Fall Migration, this year’s Fun Sunday and Fun Monday have been 
cancelled. The sale of raffle tickets to raise the funding for bands and prizes, but clubs 
have not been gathering, preventing the sale of those tickets. There was no way that 
the SOS Enhancement Committee could raise the money otherwise to afford two days’
of entertainment.  But our 10-day Fall Migration IS STILL ON!  Hopefully, there will be a 
definite YES on a fall parade – we’ll be in touch on float workshop meetings whenever 
we get the green light!

In closing, I encourage you all to remain optimistic, remain hopeful, and remain SAFE!  
Just imagine six months worth of cooped-up FUN rolled into 10 days of FALL 
MIGRATION!  It should be an SOS to remember.  If you haven’t made your reservations, 
HURRY UP!  Dates again are September 17th through 27th, parade possibly held on 
September 26th.  I am really excited about passing along some good news before too 
long.  This pandemic has us all down and tired, but we are farther along than we were 
yesterday!

Stay safe, pray for one another, and just look forward to spending some good shagging 
and beach music with your friends! It’ll be here before you know it!!  Oh, and DON’T 
forget THE ‘BASICS’!

Love you all!
Kim Sellars
BSC President
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SUNSHINE NEWS

Teresa Jones brother Barry Oakley passed away had 
congestive heart failure. Please remember Teresa 
and her family during this time of grief. Card was sent 
on behalf of the Burlington Shag Club with our 
deepest sympathy

Lee Nessie had knee surgery please keep Lee and 
Diana in your thoughts and prayers.
A Get Well card was sent to let him know we are 
thinking of him during his time of recovery. 

Shelly Lassiter brother in law had a stroke but is home 
and doing well. Shelly thanks everyone for all the 
prayers for John. 

Please continue to keep Stephen Stearns in your 
prayers.

Louise Flanigan is awaiting hip replacement surgery, 
which is will not be scheduled until after June 1st,

Prayer Request continued, as she is in much pain.

Cindy Swiggett had Knee surgery on May 29, she is at 
home doing well. 

Kim Sellars had to take her Dad (Bill Hodge) to the 
Emergency Room on June 2nd.  Please keep Kim and 
her family in your prayers.

Johnny Greeson’s Mom passed away May 29th. Please 
pray for Johnny and family.

Please contact Debbie Burnham with 

Sunshine News. Debbie can be reached by 
email dburnham@triad.rr.com or 

cell phone 336-491-4927
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Newsletter deadline for the July 
issue is June 25th.  Please email 

any items you want to be 
considered for publication to 

darlenejoakley@gmail.com1 ROBIN RICHARDSON
1 CHARLES LINDLEY
4 CHRIS BUNTING
9 CINDY ALLEN
9 RICKY McPHERSON
13 PATSY MAHAN
14 RICKY SHARPE
15 SHARON RUSS
16 JONDEEN TERRY
16 SHARON FINCH
16 KAREN BOONE
18 BOB MACCIA
18 JIMMY McCUBBINS
19 DOUG KEATON
19 JANICE McSHERRY
21 KURT LANKFORD
21 PEGGY CHILDRESS
22 JOE HOPPER
23 BUTCH DAWSON
23 AMY HARVELL
23 BARBARA ALBRIGHT
26 FLOYD JOLLY
27 KAREN BATEMAN
29 VICKI CRAFT



From the BSC Board Chair,

The Burlington Shag Club Board met on 

Monday, June 1, 2020.  This is the first meeting 

we’ve had since March.  We met to discuss a lot 

of issues concerning the club and where we are 

at about moving forward.  Now that the Corona 

Virus Pandemic has slowed, and the state has 

begun to reopen the economy, we will keep you 

informed week to week on the conditions about 

the club as we progress.  Hopefully, we will be 

together soon to continue our lifestyle and our 

dance and begin planning the last 6 months of 

2020.

The bars are still closed with no hope of 

opening until possibly in July.  Your safety is 

our utmost responsibility.  Keep checking the 

Website and Facebook for changes and updated 

information about the club.  But for now, enjoy 

your summer and still practice the Covid-19 

rules and with a little luck and prayer, things 

will get better.  

Sincerely,

Ronnie Gregory

BSC Board Chair



www.burlingtonshagclub.com
www.shagdance.com
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https://www.facebook.com/ 
groups/burlingtonshagclub



June 5: BSC "Shag Night" 8:00 PM - 12:00 AM DJ Roy Childress

June 12: BSC "Shag Night" 8:00 PM - 12:00 AM DJ John Williford

June 19: BSC "Business Meeting and Shag/Birthday Night" 7:00 PM - 12:00 AM DJ Rodney Holmes

June 26: BSC “Shag Night" 8:00 PM - 12:00 AM DJ Rick Turner

July 3:  BSC “Shag Night” 8:00 PM – 12:00 AM                                                               DJ Rick Burnham

July 10 BSC “Shag Night” 8:00 PM – 12:00 AM                                                                 DJ Ron Russ

July 17 BSC "Business Meeting and Shag/Birthday Night" 7:00 PM - 12:00 AM          DJ Darrell Gaither

July 24 BSC “Shag Night” 8:00 PM – 12:00 AM                                                              DJ John Williford

July 31 BSC “Shag Night” 8:00 PM - !@:00 AM                                                                DJ John Hook

Burlington Shag Club
P. O. Box 1174
Burlington, NC 27216-1174


